April 4™ 2005

Brian and Lydia Danenberg

To Whom It May Concern:

Rima Neuman has been the primary care-giver to our son since February 2001 when
he was four months old. Rima came to us through a recommendation from social friends
of ours, also of Chatham.

Orver four years of experience with Rima has shown her to be deeply committed to our
child’s well-being and development. My son, and the other children I've seen, are
consistently happy and comfortable with her. My son regularly comes home with new
songs in his head, scasonal and holiday themed arts and crafts, and happy from the day
spent with his playmates.

Rima has provided very reliable care for us. We find the environment she provides to
be safe and healthy. I’ve never seen a child playing poorly, nor witnessed any unsafe
practice.

Rima consistently builds and reinforces age-appropriate skills. She’s attentive to my
son’s current abilities, and to what skills he should be learning next. He's never shown
any frustration with Rima’s teaching,

We're very confident in recommending Rima. Please call us if you would like to
discuss any particular point, our evening phone number is 973 635-3905.

Repards,
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Brian and Lydia Danenberg



